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SMALL OR SICK 16 Daphine, Deborah, Emmanuel, Isaac, Jesse,Jovan, Moses K, Moses M, Moses O, Phiona, Rebecca, Rihanna, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel, Sarah.   BABIES 16 Benedict, Ben-

jamin, Ella, Elukamu, Esther, Hassel, Irene, John, Joseph, Joshua T,Maria, Noreen, Patricia, Precious, Robert, Victoria,.   TODDLERS 34 Amos, Arnold, Augustine, Brandon, Brighton, 

Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Emmanuel M, Francis, Ivan, James, Jane, James, John S, Jonathan, Joy, Judith, Kenneth, Lori, Lydia K, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Lukas, Mercy, Naume, 
Paul, Peter,    Precious, Rebecca, Samuel (1), Samuel (2), Timothy, Timothy 2, Trevor.   New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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The transformation in the life of Charles. 

Twins with us while mum has surgery and recovers. 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 

    The Uganda COVID lock down continues. At the 
home we have had 3 new mild cases of COVID 19 
among the staff. Please continue to pray for the 
children and the rest of the staff to be protected. 
Also full recovery for the ones affected isolating at 
their homes in the villages.  

    We have had 3 new little ones join us in July. 
Twins Phiona and Jovan while their mum has a 
surgery and time to recover. Also Maria who 
comes from a difficult background of dad in prison 
and mum with mental health issues. Pray for peace 
for all 3 as they settle in as it’s a big adjustment. 

    The pictures on the left are of the same young 
boy Charles struggling to survive. After much inter-
vention from our village social work team you can 
see the huge difference medical care and   nutrition 
can make. The change in his eyes from haunted 
suffering to the sparkle of a happy life is wonderful 
to see. Charles has stayed with his family and not 
needed admission to the home.  It is your faithful 
support that made this transformation  and many 
others like it possible. Thank you so much!!! 

    The work on the medical clinic is at a standstill 
because of the lock down and also the need for 
green timber to finish drying. The vegetable garden 
below the clinic and some trees in the orchard 
have been planted It will all help many children 
needing nutrition. 

    The SOS orphanage medical team are checking 
some of our older children preparing them to trans-
fer to  their Entebbe facilities where they will meet 
several friends from WH. They will be raised up 
through their schooling and out into the work force. 

    Thank you so much for your love and support.  

             Blessings from Mandy,  
and Your Welcome Home Family. 

Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
Maria with us while family safety is sorted out. 

Our oldest sets of twins with us most of their life. 

A fun car. A gift from some Indian friends. 

 Our little ones enjoy an assortment of toys  


